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Comments: Aloha Chair, My name is Lynn Robinson-Onderko, I am a resident of Ewa 
Beach. I am writing in strong support of SCR144 to update the Kalaeloa Master Plan. 
The updates should reflect the growing development of West Oahu communities and 
include upgrades and expansion of the airport to support the needs of the community. 
Upgrades will bring needed commercial service and increase job growth to keep up with 
the demands of growing population and tourism in Ewa Beach, Kapolei and Ko Olina. I 
appreciate your support for this resolution.  
 
Please note that testimony submitted less than 24 hours prior to the hearing, improperly 
identified, or directed to the incorrect office, may not be posted online or distributed to 
the committee prior to the convening of the public hearing. 
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